
 

 

 
At Moat Farm Junior School, we were extremely proud and 

honored to join in with hundreds of other schools across the 

UK to take part in Number Day and to raise money for the 
NSPCC.  

The children were able to find out what the NSPCC does and 

how they help children. Keeping children safe is why they’re 

here and what drives their work. 

Each year group came dressed in their own clothes but with a 

twist. Children came to school wearing numbers! In addition to 

this, each class took part in various mathematical activities 

centres around the NSPCC. 

 


